
 

 
Stokke calls for voluntary product part replacement of Stokke Tripp 
Trapp Newborn Set 
 

Stokke has announced a voluntary product part replacement due to an issue with the 
harness of the Tripp Trapp Newborn Set. 
  
In some circumstances, the harness might be assembled incorrectly after washing or 
replacing it. A part of the harness could detach from the chair and pose a fall hazard 
for the child. 
  
Affected sets are produced from October 2018. 

   
To check if your product is affected and for more information on how you can get it 
replaced, visit reclamations.stokke.com/newbornupgrade. 
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